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TOPICS: 
Energy Cup Challenge  
Education Savings Week 
 

 
ENERGY CUP – As part of its continued commitment to conserve energy, the 
district is hosting the second annual Energy Cup Challenge.  The challenge will 
run from December 12 to February 24, 2017.  More information is available here.  
 

 
EDUCATION SAVINGS WEEK – This week is Education Savings Week, 
November 21 to 26.  Find out how the Government of Canada can help you save 
for your child’s education.  Saving early for your child’s education, even a little at a 
time can make a big difference. 
 
The Canada Learning Bond helps parents start saving early to give their children 
more opportunities.  The bond is $500 put into an RESP to help parents save for 
their children’s education. 
 
You can find out more information about the Canada Learning Bonds here.  
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